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MINUTES 
 

The Prairie Heights Community Schools Board of Education met in a special session on Thursday, October 8, 
2020.  The meeting was held in the Middle School Cafeteria.  Those in attendance were as follows: Mr. Reed, 
Bob Ledgerwood, Brook German, Jim Courtright and Todd Perkins.  Christine Orr was also in attendance.  
The meeting was called to order by President Bob Ledgerwood at 6:30 p.m. with the Pledge of Allegiance and 
a moment of Silence. 
 
Motions were then made on the following Action Items: 

□ President Bob Ledgerwood opened the Public Hearing for the 2021 Budget, CPF Plan and Bus 
Replacement Plan at 6:30 p.m.  Mrs. Orr went over the Budget and the plans.  Mr. Reed asked if there 
were any questions.  After no discussion the hearing was closed at 6:46 p.m. by President Bob 
Ledgerwood.  Adoption of the 2021 Budget will be at the October 19, 2020 meeting. 

□ Brook German moved to approve the 2021 Budget.  Todd Perkins seconded the motion and approval 
was 4-0. 

□ Todd Perkins moved to approve and adopt the 2021 CPF Plan.  Jim Courtright seconded the motion 
and approval was 4-0. 

□ Jim Courtright moved to approve and adopt the 2021 Bus Replacement Plan.  Todd Perkins seconded 
the motion and approval was 4-0. 

 
Adjournment was at 6:48 p.m. 
 
Documents were signed. 
 


